
NEW LONDON-SPRINGFIELD WATER SYSTEM PRECINCT 
Commissioners Monthly Meeting Minutes 

 
August 5, 2024 

 
PRESENT: Kenneth Jacques (Chairman), John MacKenna (Commissioner), Richard (Rip) Cross 
(Commissioner), Rob Thorp (Superintendent), and Rhonda Gauthier (Office Manager)  
 
Others in attendance: Too many people – exceeded the limit for the Precinct 
 
Chairman Jacques addressed the crowd to let them know there were too many to attend the 
meeting. The consensus was that everyone was there to attend the meeting with Twin Pines’ 
application on the agenda. Jacques informed the individuals in attendance that the meeting will 
have to be recessed to another date and another venue. 
  
Chairman Jacques opened the meeting at 4:05 PM.  
~ The Accounts payables and payroll were reviewed to be paid. 
~The MS-535 was signed to upload to DRA portal. 
 
Commissioner Cross made a motion to reschedule the meeting until Monday August 12, 2024, at 
1:00 at Whipple Hall (if available), Commissioner MacKenna seconded the motion. All were in 
favor of having the meeting recessed. No objections. 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 PM. 
Respectfully Submitted, Rhonda L Gauthier 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


